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American Electric Power

The Honotable Todd A. Snitchler, Chaitman
Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

October 27,2011

RE: INotice of Withdrawal of Construction Notification
Case No. 11-48%6-EL-BNR Poston-Ross 138kV Line
{Reconductor/Rebuild Project Section 2)

Dear Chairman Snitchier:

AEP Ohio Transmission Company (“Ohio Transco”) withdraws its Construction
Notification entitled Poston-Ross 138kV Line (Reconductor/Rebuild Project Section 2),
as it was inadvertently filed AEP will re-file Section 2 of the Poston-Ross 138kV Line
project under a new case number. Please note that the due to the fact that the Section 2
filing was so large, it was electronically filed in thiee parts. This notice of withdrawal
pertains to all three parts that were filed as Poston-Ross 138kv Line
(Reconductor/Rebuild Project Section 2). Please accept my apologies for the confusion.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

/fs/ Erin C. Miller
Erin C. Miller, Counsel
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